
VSA News 

 

Cake Sales: Congratulations to Moon Class who raised £87 in their cake sale 

last week, well done! It is the turn of Satellite Class this Friday - as you know 

this class doesn’t have a core group of parents like the other classes do, as they 

support children from across the school. If anyone is able to bake or buy some 

cakes to sell to raise money for Satellite it would be very much appreciated by 

Mrs Williams and Miss Sturgess.  

 

School Disco: We are hoping to hold another school Disco before the end of the 

year and are currently looking for a suitable date that fits in with the Fair, 

Transfer Day and the Year 4 Leavers Party. We’ll advertise a proposed date 

after half term.  

 

Summer Fair - Saturday 16th June: 12 - 3pm 

 

Prize Competitions: This year we are going to have three competitions for 

children/families to enter at the fair. The competitions are: 

 Cake Competition: There will be a prize for the best decorated cake. You 

can choose from the following themes - ‘All the fun of the Fair’ or 

‘Animals and Nature’. We will also have a silent auction for the cakes 

during the Fair, with the results announced at 14:30 on the day.  

 Lego Competition: Louise Bastable Architects will be awarding a prize to 

the best vehicle or structure made out of Lego.  

 Shoebox Garden: There will be a prize for the best Shoebox Garden 

entry.  

 

All entries will need to be brought to the Fair on Saturday 16th June by 

12:30pm for judging. More details will follow after half term. We hope as many 

of you as possible will enter!  

 

 Friday 8th June will be Mufti day for raffle hamper goodies. Children 

can wear their own clothes to school in exchange for boxes of 

chocolates, bottles of wine, toiletries or anything else that can go into 

our prize hampers.  Donations of empty wine bottles, old teddy bears in 

need of new homes, second-hand books, and prizes suitable for our lucky 

dip would be very much appreciated - please leave them with the office 

for the VSA to collect.  

 

Thanks as always for your support.  
 


